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  This Week in the EYFS  

              In Nursery we read the story ‘The Dot’ by Peter Reynolds, a 
story about a girl who learns to make her mark – and sign it! We have 
been making dot and spot drawings and paintings, inspired by Damien 
Hirst and Wassily Kandinsky. Our Word of the Week has been letters 
as we have been looking closely at our own names – identifying the 
initial capital letter and counting how many letters there are in our 

names. We have looked at the position of our initial letter/sound in the 
alphabet. We also learnt a name rhyme as we explored similarities and 
differences in our names. We have also introduced the UN charter on 
the Rights of the Child as we have the right to a name and nationality 
(Article 8). In the Think Equal PHSE programme we thought about our 

emotions and feelings. We continued our learning about letters and 
sounds with the letter Dd.  

       
 

 Reception have continued their work on their topic ‘Vets & Pets’. 
Their Word of the Week has been Vet.. They have created a story map 

for ‘Oh No George!’ and written their own alternative version of the 
story. In the Tower Hamlets Phonics Programme the children have 
been learning the letter-sound correspondence for the short vowel 

sounds for Bb & Hh. They have also been learning the correct 
formation of those letters and been introduced to six new tricky words: 

put, as, has, into, I and her. They have also been composing and 
performing their own Helicopter Stories.  In mathematics they have 

been investigating the numbers 4 & 5, including reading and writing the 
numerals and exploring number bonds.  

 

Events & Celebrations 

 
We would like to remind you to save the 

date for our Winter Fair, Friday 6th 
December from 3.30pm. 

Our Christmas Dinner in school will be 
served on Wednesday 18th December. 

You are welcome to wear your 
Christmas jumper or other party 

clothes on this day! 
 

EYFS Christmas Celebration 
Assembly 

We would like to invite all EYFS parents 
to join us on Thursday 19th December 

at 2pm when we are planning to 

perform a brief medley of seasonal 
songs and dances for your delight and 

entertainment!. 
All welcome! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We would also like to remind you to 
save the date for our Winter Fair, Friday 

6th December from 3.30pm. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

End of Term 

The Autumn term will conclude on Friday 
20th December at 2pm.  

 

School will reopen on  
Wednesday 8th January 2025. 

 

 
 

 Maths Enterprise Week 

For mathematics week this week we 
are joining the rest of our school in 

creating a product, service or 
experience which we are going to 

market at a Trade Fair on Friday 29th 
November at 2pm. This will be held in 

the EYFS unit.  

All welcome. 
Cash buyers only! 

Bring £££!!!! 

 
 

Parent Partnership 
 

 
. 

 

Winter fair help needed 
Can you help us to make our PTA Winter Fair (see the poster for details) a huge 
success to raise money for the school? The funds raised help the school provide the 
extras that children really enjoy like playground equipment, trips and treats. 
We need people to help before and on the day. Before the date, could you: 

 Bake a cake, biscuits, samosas, sausage rolls or spring rolls and bring 
them in on the day? 

 Spare a little time during the school day to help us sort through donated 
toys or prepare art activities? 

 Prepare some food that we can package up to sell as a take-away eg. 
curries, biryani? 

On the day, could you: 

 Come in early to help us set up the stalls? 

 Run a stall? 
If you can help please let Ruth or the PTA know as soon as possible. You can email 
rcrossan.211@lgflmail.org or ptachisenhale@gmail.com or respond on your class or 

one of the PTA whats’app groups. 

On Thursday 5th December EYFS children will be 
able to watch the pantomime performance of 

Aladdin by the Stage Ed Theatre Company in 
school. You will be receiving a letter to request a 

parental contribution to cover the cost of this 
experience. 
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